STATEMENT OF PURPOSE
RS27624 / HO507

This legislations would prohibit the transfer or expenditure of public monies to any individual or organization
which is a provider of abortion services, except where the prohibition is expressly not permitted by federal law.
This prohibition applies at all levels of government in Idaho, including state, county, city and public health
districts.

FISCAL NOTE

There is no cost to any level of government in Idaho associated with this legislation. While specific savings
are difficult to quantify as a result of lack of data regarding providers of abortion services, it is anticipated that
there will be some savings.

Contact:
Representative Christy Zito
(208) 332-1000
Representative Bryan Zollinger
(208) 332-1000

DISCLAIMER: This statement of purpose and fiscal note are a mere attachment to this bill and prepared by a proponent
of the bill. It is neither intended as an expression of legislative intent nor intended for any use outside of the legislative
process, including judicial review (Joint Rule 18).
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